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April 1, 2019 

 
TO:  Sam Orth III, Director and CIO, Department of Technology 

From:  Richard Wagner, Deputy Director 

Through: Gwen Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, DoT 

SUBJECT: Award of Accela License Renewal 

 

The Department of Technology (DoT), through utilization of bids from the Ohio STS, received 3 bids in 

response for the renewal of Accela licensing.  

VENDOR BID AMOUNT 

Brown Enterprise 
Solutions 

$347,510.71 

Carahsoft $344,054.11 
Diversatec $343,963.30 
  

 

The Department of Technology has reviewed the bids received and is recommending that award be made 

to: Diversatec a cost of $343,963.30.  

 

If you have any questions please contact Richard Wagner (645-2816). 

 

CC: Gwendolyn Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

Pamela O’Grady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Richard Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 
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